
 

 

E: monbulk.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Qkr (pronounced quicker) app is another payment system that Monbulk Primary School uses and is now 

ready to upload at no cost from your app store. The app enables you to make fundraising purchases without 

having to give their children cash to carry to school. You will find the menu for Sushi Thursday here and other 

fundraising activities as they arise. 

For those without access to a smart phone, a web-based version of Qkr is available at: 

https://qkr.mastercard.com/store/#/home 

Although the app is a MasterCard initiative, it enables payment from most financial institutions and major credit 

cards with Safe and Secure MasterCard Technology. 

If you don’t have access to technology then we still will accept payments at the office. 

How to register 

Getting Started 'How To' Guide is attached to this letter. 

Should you have any questions regarding the use of the Qkr app please contact the office or drop in and we can 

show you. 

We would really appreciate getting you on board with the app as we know it will make life a lot easier for you! 

Thanks, 

 

Estelle Alder 

Principal 

Monbulk Primary School 

  

https://qkr.mastercard.com/store/#/home
http://www.beaumarisnorthps.vic.edu.au/pdf%20word%20documents/QKR_how-to-canteen-2016.pdf


 

 
  



 

 
 


